Policy 1407 — Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA)

It is the intent of the College to comply with all applicable provisions of the Health Insurance
Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) through established Office of Human Resources
departmental policies and procedures.

Any individual requiring information relative to HIPPA or who feels the individuals rights have
been violated under this act should contact the Director of Human Resources, who serves as
the College’s official Privacy Official for HIPPA.
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